
 
 

 
 
 

           NEWSLETTER 
 

From the Department of Geography & Planning 
 
Monday, November 15, 2021         V



 
Ontario HIV Treating Network Endgame Funding Program 
 
Research and Other: 
 
November 22 & 25 - SSHRC Insight Development Grant two-part boot camp. Register today at 
queensu.ca/vpr/events  
 
Visit the Vice-Principal (Research) page COVID-19's impact on Queen’s Research for the latest updates from 
CIHR, NSERC, SSHRC and other funding agencies and COVID-related funding opportunities (added as 
announced). 
 

  
 
University of Toronto-Scarborough (UTSC). The Department of Human Geography invites applications for a 
full -time tenure stream appointment in Urban Planning in the City Studies Program. The appointment will be 
at the rank of Assistant Professor, with an expected start date of July 1, 2022. Submission guidelines can be 
found at: http://uoft.me/how-to-apply. Questions can be directed to Sue-Ann Hicks 
at sueann.hicks@utoronto.ca. All application materials, including reference letters, must be received by 
December 15, 2021.  
 
 

 
 

Imagine how they felt this morning!  
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	To learn more about Graduate Studies in Geography at Queen's University, please REGISTER FOR OUR WEBINAR, which will be held on Wednesday, November 17, 2021 at 1:00 p.m.

